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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Carolyn Brantley <carolynbrant1ey46@gmail.com > 
Monday, September 14, 2020 4:47 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 
Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 
Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Carolyn Brantley 

Ms Carolyn Brantley 
carolynbrant1ey46@gmail.com 
22105 NW 190 Ave 
High springs, Fl 32643 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Andrew Gasca <gascaaw@gmail.com> 

Monday, September 14, 2020 4:27 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Andrew Gasca 

Ms Andrew Gasca 
gascaaw@gmail.com 
5100 Venetian Blvd NE 
St Petersburg, Florida 33703 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Chris Johnson <Chris.Johnson.360403572@p2a.co> 

Monday, September 14, 2020 4:14 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 

Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 
to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 
employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 
country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 
at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 
uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 
and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 
Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 
metering here in Florida. 

Regards, 
Chris Johnson 
395 Blue Cypress Dr 
Groveland, FL 34 736 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Seann Gates <sgates@joinussolar.com> 

Monday, September 14, 2020 3:56 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Seann Gates 

Mr Seann Gates 
sgates@joinussolar.com 

200 2nd Ave. S #413 
St. Petersburg, FL 33701 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

William Brown <William.Brown.360389317@p2a.co> 

Monday, September 14, 2020 3:23 PM 

Office of Commissioner Fay 

Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 

to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 

employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 

country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 

at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 

uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 

and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 

Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 

metering here in Florida. 

Regards, 
William Brown 
3021 Brandywine Dr 
Orlando, FL 32806 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Anastasia Feriola <salt1323@gmail.com> 

Monday, September 14, 2020 3:06 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Anastasia Feriola 

Miss Anastasia Feriola 

salt1323@gmail.com 

509 nw Fetterbush way 

Jensen beach , Fl 34957 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

carmen gewirtz <carmen.gewirtz.360382846@p2a.co> 

Monday, September 14, 2020 3:02 PM 

Office of Commissioner Fay 

Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 

to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 

employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 

country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 

at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 

uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 

and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 

Floridians need more tools -not less-in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 

metering here in Florida. 

Regards, 
carmen gewirtz 
184 Crepe Myrtle Dr 
Groveland, FL 34736 
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Hong Wang

From: Kevin Evans <Kevin.Evans.360380460@p2a.co>
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 2:57 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Fay
Subject: Protect net metering

Dear Commissioner Andrew Fay, 
 
The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 
to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.  
 
Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 
employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the 
country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 
at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 
uncertainty, and this could get worse.  
 
People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 
and choose how they power their lives.  
 
Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 
Floridians need more tools – not less – in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.  
 
Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 
metering here in Florida. 
 
Regards,  
Kevin Evans  
4701 Yamato Ct 
Orlando, FL 32837  
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Hong Wang

From: Norman Wade <nmwade@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 2:52 PM
To: Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Polmann; 

Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown
Subject: Net-Metering Works for Floridians

Dear Commissioners, 
 
The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.  
 
Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.  
 
People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives.  
 
Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools – not less – in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.  
 
Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Norman Wade 
 
-- 
Mr Norman Wade 
nmwade@gmail.com 
12144 STONELAKE RANCH BLVD 
THONOTOSASSA, FL 33592 
 
 




